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Thursday, 22nd November 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of the Colyton Reading Group Project, your child has been invited to spend the day at Colyton Grammar School on Thursday, 29th November 2018. 

The trip will be accompanied by Mrs Arni-Tossell. (Year 4 Class Teacher).

Colyton Grammar School will be picking the group up in their School Minibus, leaving school about 0920hrs and returning to Littletown by 1500hrs. 

Please could you ensure that your child has a packed lunch for the day (no nuts, please). If you have booked a school dinner for this date, please cancel it. 

The visit will involve Littletown pupils taking part in an inspiring and action-packed day, working closely with students from the Grammar School.  
If you have any further queries or worries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.
Please ensure you complete and return the permission slip (below) as soon as possible. 
Year 4 Team
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Littletown Primary Academy - Year 4 visit to Colyton Grammar School 2018 – Permission Slip
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………………………..
to take part in the visit to Colyton Grammar School. 

Signed ...................................................... 
Date ............................................................
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